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Notice concerning the Initiation of Electric Power Sales 
at the Large-Scale Solar Energy Power Plant at Minamishimabara City, Nagasaki Prefecture 

 
This is to give notice that on September 13, 2013, the large-scale solar energy power generation facility 
constructed previously at Minamishimabara city, Nagasaki prefecture (disclosed in the "Announcement: Land 
Secured for Mega Solar Power Plant by Fixed Asset Lease," dated June 21, 2013) has commenced electric power 
sales following the scheduled end of the power supply agreement with Kyushu Electric Power Co., Inc. 

 
 

1. Purpose 
Since the enactment of the “Act on Special Measures Concerning the Procurement of Renewable 
Energy by Electric Utilities” in July 2012 and the introduction of fixed-price sales regulations for 
renewable energy, the Company has been engaged in the development and construction of 
large-scale solar energy power generation facility projects. Electric power sales at the large-scale 
solar energy power plant referred to in this notice are expected to enhance the earnings of the 
Company, in addition to the plant's extraordinary significance as a social contribution to resolving 
electric power shortages and providing environmental relief. 
Notably, the plant's current energy output is 49 kW, ultimately scheduled to be raised to the scale of 
1 megawatt (1,000 kW). 

 

2. Outline of the Large-Scale Solar Energy Power Plant 
1. Installation site 1303-1 Fukaechouotsu Ikeshita, Minamishimabara-shi, Nagasaki, and others 

2. Site area Approximately 12,000 m2 

3. Power output Approximately 49 kW, scheduled to be increased to 1,000 kW in the future 
 
 
3. Impact on Future Business Results 

The income effect from electric power sales on the business results of the Group is at this stage 
insignificant. A revised announcement will be made upon the completion of the enlargement 
construction planned for the future. 

 
 
 

 


